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TRAFFIC ALERT 
 

   Full Closure of Northbound Florida’s Turnpike/SR 91 
at Hollywood Boulevard/SR 820   

 
 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise has scheduled a full closure of northbound Florida’s 

Turnpike/State Road (SR) 91 at Hollywood Boulevard/SR 820 (Exit 49) to allow crews to 

work on the Sheridan Street Bridge over Florida’s Turnpike. 

To complete this work, the following closures have been scheduled: 

Northbound Florida’s Turnpike/SR 91 at Hollywood Boulevard/SR 820 (Exit 49) 

Continuous full road closure, 10 a.m. Sunday, October 2, to 5 a.m. Monday, October 3. 

Detour information: 

• Northbound Florida’s Turnpike/SR 91 traffic wishing to continue north will be directed to 

exit at Hollywood Boulevard/SR 820 (Exit 49), travel east on Hollywood Boulevard to 

US 441/SR 7, travel north on US 441 to Griffin Road/SR 818 and travel west on Griffin 

Road to access northbound Florida’s Turnpike. 

Southbound Florida’s Turnpike/SR 91 at Sheridan Street/SR 822 

Continuous single lane closure, 10 a.m. Sunday, October 2, to 5 a.m. Monday, October 3. 

Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or unforeseen 

conditions.  

The Broward County Highway & Bridge Maintenance office is performing the work on the 

Sheridan Street Bridge. For more information, please contact Ben Abidian, Project 

Manager at 954-299-6466 or babidian@broward.org. 

Travel safely through the area and follow all posted signs. For real-time traffic information, 

visit FL511.com before traveling, or follow @FloridaTurnpike on Twitter. 
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